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Medicaid Pharmacy Benefit Transition to New York State  

Medicaid Fee-for-Service Delayed  
 

 

On March 12, 2021, MVP Health Care® (MVP) notified Providers that the pharmacy benefit for New 

York State (NYS) Medicaid Managed Care (MMC) and Health and Recovery Plan (HARP) Members 

would transition to the NYS Medicaid Fee-For-Service (FFS) Pharmacy Program effective May 1, 2021. 

This transition has been delayed by NYS until April 1, 2023. There is no current change to 

prescription drug coverage for MVP Medicaid and Harmonious Health Care Plan Members.    

 

 


